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Please tell your pupils about this year’s exciting Summer Reading Challenge in public
libraries!

Animal Agents is the theme of this year’s Summer Reading Challenge. This national activity takes
place every year during the summer holidays. Children can sign up at any library in Cumbria to take
part, and then read six library books of their choice to complete the Challenge. This summer there's
something peculiar happening at the local library - and that's where the Animal Agents come in!

Daisy the rabbit asks children taking part in the Challenge to help the Animal Agents crack the case,
by collecting clues in the form of stickers. As well as revealing the clues, each sticker sheet contains
a code; the codes can be entered online at animal-agents.org.uk to unlock extra surprises. Children
taking part in the Challenge in Cumbria will also get extra incentives as they read the books,
including a certificate once the challenge is completed.

Children can sign up for the challenge from Saturday 15" July, and it runs until Saturday 9t
September. Look out for exciting activities in the libraries during the holidays, including appearances
by real animals. It's all FREE to take part!

For more information, please contact your local public library

Many thanks, LSS Team
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Follow us on Twitter @CumbriaSLS and now on Traded Services
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